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Subject: FW: Opposition to the variance being considered at 2607 Ocean Blvd

-----Original Message----- 
From: Don Harvey [mailto:harveydonw@juno.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 7:20 AM 
To: Ung, Rosalinh <RUng@newportbeachca.gov> 
Subject: Opposition to the variance being considered at 2607 Ocean Blvd 

Please do NOT allow the variance being considered at 2607 Ocean Blvd--Don Harvey, 2039 Port 
Weybridge Place 

Planning Commission - November 9, 2017 
Item No. 2i Additional Materials Received 

Ginsberg Residence Coastal Development Permit And Variance (PA2016-170)




